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 State of New Jersey High-
lights Seven Districts and 
Lighthouse Districts 
(Trenton)  At the State of New 
Jerseyõs  recent Board of Educa-
tion Meeting on November 1, 
2017, Black Horse Pike Regional 
School District was recognized as 
one of seven Lighthouse Districts 
for illuminating the path toward 
academic growth and student 
success.  Through the Stateõs new 
initiative, Lighthouse Districts 
will  help the State provide a sus-
tainable network of support with 
a focus on academic achievement 
for all students, including diverse 
student groups. Lighthouse Dis-
tricts will share best practices for 
setting high academic standards 
and model how to use data to identify each and every studentõs needs.  The Lighthouse Districts will provide educational lead-
ers throughout the State with models of proven strategies and programs to support necessary educational interventions. Also 
receiving this inaugural recognition were Mainland Regional (Atlantic County), Beverly City (Burlington County), Cape May 
City (Cape May County), Highlands (Monmouth County), Mine Hill Township (Morris County) and Washington Township 
(Warren County).  On behalf of our Board of Education and Central Administration, we would like to thank our students, 
staff, parents, and community for all their support and the efforts that they make each and every day to make Black Horse Pike 
Regional School District an outstanding educational system.  We are proud of our studentsõ achievements and remain commit-
ted to serving as an institution where inspiring excellence is our standard and student achievement is the result. 

8th Grade Orientation (October 11, 2017) All three high schools welcomed 8th grade students from Bell Oaks, Mary 
E.Volz, and Ann A. Mullen Middle schools on visitation day.  Teachers and students of clubs, activities, athletic teams, 
cheerleading squads, dance teams, poetry teams, technology, the fine arts and more took time to share the climate and cul-
ture of our schools with our potential incoming Class of 2022 students.  Thanks to all for their planning, effort, and talents 
that contributed to the success of this yearõs visit. 



After the unexpected passing 
of Louis F. Cappelli in 2015, 
Ed McLaughlin and Tom 
Dorsey, two of his former 
students, approached Mrs. 
Sheppard about finding a way 
to honor their mentorõs dedi-
cation to Triton.  And with 
that, the Alumni Develop-
ment Committee was formed 
and brainstormed ways to 
ensure Louõs legacy remained 
at the forefront of our 

school.   
 The most significant memory 
of Lou was of him performing 
the T-R-I-T-O-N cheer at 
PEP rallies and class reun-
ions.  Lou loved the students, 
and Triton was indeed his 
second family; therefore, we 
decided it was fitting to create 
a place where his memory 
will always be surrounded by 
students. The idea of the  
Louis F. Cappelli Courtyard was 

born.   
Since March 2015, we have 
been designing the area and 
inviting our alumni, as well as 
Louõs friends and family to 
become a part of this mean-
ingful tribute.  I am excited to 
inform you that the project 
has been completed and was 
formally dedicated on  
November 2, 2017. 

enough to have an artillery gunner who fought in Normandy 
on D Day in WWII.  The students enjoyed speaking with the 

Triton held its ninth annual 
Veteransõ Meet and Greet in 
our LMC on Wednesday, 
November 8.  We had about 
16 participants.  Some veter-
ans had served in Korea and 
in Vietnam.  Some of the vet-
erans had served more re-
cently in the Iraq or Afghani-
stan War and were Triton 
grads.  And we were lucky 

veterans and examining all of 
the artifacts that they were 
kind enough to bring with 
them.  One of the highlights 
of the day - besides our WWII 
vet ð was the vet who brought 
his service dog.  That dog 
certainly received a lot of 
attention that day! 

 
As always, we are grateful to 
all of the men and women 
who give so much to served 
their country and to educate 
the next generation.     
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